
~prurrr' !i 14th. 
693 PEACHTREE STREET, N. E. ilistinrtiut ffien's lllrar 

ovember 10, 1967 

Mayor Ivan Allen, J r. 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Honorable I van Allen; 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30308 

We had a burglary in our shop October 13, 1967, as per 
the enclosed newspaper item. 

The culprits were apprehended and some of the merchan­
dise has started flowing back to us. 

I wish to take thi s opportunity to express my personal 
feelings regarding t he fine detective work on this case. 

Too often the work that these men do is not recognized 
by the general public. This lett er is to express my 
thanks for the work of the fol lowing detectives : 

B. F. Addison 
J.R. Wall 
A. i • Gilman 

HLS:sw /( 
c Supt. Clinton Chaf'in--Detective Bureau 
W .tiwttttr,m W Atlanta Police Department 
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